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INDIA More about the 

Anniversary at the School 

for the Blind 

Dear Friends and 

Supporters,     

 

It was delightful to see traditionally dressed dancers at the 60th anniversary 

celebration of the School for the Blind. Some of their dances and songs 

depicted the everyday life of their ethnic group, such as fishing with simple 

nets. Two of the groups came from Nagaland and belong to a large Baptist 

church not far from the School for the Blind. Just look at the long wind 

instrument they had. 

Warm greetings from SB Foundation via us on the Board, Arne, Elisabeth, Gloria, Lena, Roger 
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